
 

Dear Parents,  

Today, when we look back at 2020, it would be an understatement to say that the 

whole world has changed dramatically over last year. As the world wrestles with 

the unprecedented implications of the COVID-19 pandemic, we pray and trust that 

you and your family are well and managing the challenging times with strength 

and vigor. 

The St. Vivekanand Public School leadership has met more frequently than ever 

before to take control of the situation and strengthen our collective vision to 

ensure that the Standard and Quality of St. Vivekanand Public School remains 

uncompromised. 

This one hiccup year in the legacy of our school, is just that, a hiccup. 

We promise you that we are here to re-imagine school education, even before 

COVID-19, and build tenacious, robust children, with lifelong learning skills, 

adaptability, emotional resilience, and combativeness that will stand the test of 

time. 

 

STAY HOME,   STAY SAFE! 

 

 

Dr Jagdish Sharma  

Principal  

St Vivekanand Public School Sadabad (Hathras)  

 

 

Note:-If you have any questions regarding St.Vivekanand Public School's operations, 

please email us at  svps.sadabad@gmail.com 

 


